
               Freedom of Information Act Request 
 

 
 

 

Ref: FOI 2018 - 6 Date issued: 6 March 2018 

Subject:  If any delegates from Hull based companies/ factories have been to the 
workshops in the GLAA Academy. 

Question(s) asked and answer(s): 

If any delegates from Hull based companies/ factories have been to the workshops in 
the GLAA Academy? If yes then how many of them have been there? Also, information 
on how the GLAA Academy training improved the migrant workers' working situations 
in Hull (if any) or the country? 
 

Our response 

This information is not held by the Gangmasters and Labour Abuse Authority (GLAA). 
The GLA Academy ran the ‘Certificate in Professional Development: Investigating 
Modern Slavery’ in conjunction with the University of Derby.  As part of the agreed 
administration process for the course we issued the registration forms to the students, 
collated the data and submitted it to the University. The original form did not ask for 
any employer details or a job title. We do not hold any data or evidence relating to 
improving the migrant workers' working situations in Hull or the country as a result of 
attendance at the course. 
 


